
 
 

What Makes An Event At Sea So Unique? 
 

Here is an actual letter we received from a guest on our last Bible prophecy cruise. 
 
Hello Gregg, 
  
I’ve been thinking about the cruise since I returned home and wanted to offer 
feedback.  
  
This was my first Prophecy conference, and all of my expectations were surpassed. 
Booking the trip was easy; Gregg and his staff answered all of my questions and were 
very gracious and helpful when I experienced a computer glitch. Laura’s 
communications were very clear and helpful, as were all of the emails that walked us 
through the processes of hotel booking, travel insurance, shuttles, etc. The Paradise 
Travel staff made managing the many details as smooth as possible. 
  
The ship was gorgeous, immaculate and very comfortable, and the food was fabulous 
(and overabundant). Staff members on board went out of their way to see that the 
guests’ comfort was a priority and to answer any questions.  
  
Usually when I attend a conference, it’s for a whirlwind weekend, where I’m bombarded 
with information for two to three days, then return home with my head spinning with 
new ideas. This cruise provided such a wonderful format: five speakers, each of whom 
spoke twice, sprinkled throughout the five days. This allowed time to process their 
information, relax and eat, and read some of the materials we received, before going to 
another session.  
 
Each speaker offered books, DVDs or other materials for free or for very reasonable 
prices; I came home with a new wealth of information which I can absorb and share. 
We also appreciated the smaller-group time with the speakers, where we heard their 
testimonies and got to learn more about them as individuals. The division of the group 
into two, with alternate seating preferences, was also very thoughtful. I was very 
impressed by the attention to every detail and tremendous advance planning which 
made this cruise a life-changing experience. 
   
Thank you so much for your outstanding work in making this experience possible. I 
hope to be able to attend another conference at sea. Blessings to you as you continue 
to provide opportunities for others to know the Truth which sets us free. 
  
Your sister in Christ, 
Terilee Allsop-Howat 
 


